
Seattle
Parks & Recreation

We are interested in hearing from you
about any questions or comments
related to the design of the Queen Anne
Community Center.  Please provide
written comments, drop us an email, or
talk to us during the meeting

Toby.Ressler@seattle.gov

www.seattle.gov/parks/about-
us/projects/queen-anne-
community-center-renovation

Built in the late 1940s, the Queen
Anne Community Center has
been a lively gathering place for
decades.  After years of heavy
use, weather, and aging
systems, it’s time for a big
update.  

We’re planning major
renovations to bring the building
up to today’s needs, and make
sure it stays strong and useful for
the next 50 years.

Queen Anne Community Center
Renovations – Public Meeting
1901  1  Ave W, Seattle, WAst

Here’s where you can contact us: 

Comments or Questions?
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